18 February 2008

The Australian Energy Market Commission
PO Box A2449
Sydney South NSW 1235

To whom it may concern:

Re: NEM Rule Change Proposal — Futures Offset Arrangements for Retailers

This letter is to confirm that in regard to the proposed National Electricity Market rule change
relating to the futures offset arrangements for retailers, Integral Energy Australia supports the
rule change.

If you have any further questions in relation to this, please contact Jerome Gallagher directly
on (02) 9853 7707.

Yours sincerely

Joseph Pizzinga
Acting Chief Financial Officer
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